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The care given in a specific country should be the responsibility of that 
country. 
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If a patient in one way or another is harmed, the rules of the country where 
that particular care is provided should prevail. If there are cross border 
contracts between care providers (i.e. contracts between hospitals in 
Germany and the Netherlands) the responsibilities should be ascertained in 
these contracts and be made publicly known. 

As the communication from the commission states 'free movement of health 
professionals is already largely addressed in Community Legislation'. We do 
not feel that there is a need for extensive new Community legislation. We feel 
that the Community now should take care of the practical implications through 
non legislative means. 

• the identification of professional competentions, skills and
abilities on an European level

• an database for the comparison of education and
professional practice of professionals in all member states

• the cross border portability of social security; pensions and
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• the ending of national measures aimed at limiting cross
border mobility

• the accessibility of registers of professional suspension

We exPlicitly feel that the EU should not intervene in development of either 
the public or the private sector. Given the shift from public to private services 
in most member states, the EU should be most focussed on maintaining or 
improving the attainability, accessibility, affordability and quality of healthcare 
in the EU. 
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